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Recent Events: 

4th Hunter Valley Truck Muster -  Maitland Showground 

       photos by Brad Dwyer 

This year the Hunter Valley Club held its biennial show at the 

new venue of Maitland Showground as it had outgrown its  

previous venue at Richmond Vale Railway Museum.  The 

weather was good and so was the turn out of exhibits and the 

crowd.  There were about 130 trucks, a few buses and a  

variety of stalls. There were a few items on display that we 

have not seen before. 

All the proceeds were  
donated to charities, namely 
Hunter Prelude, Telarah 
Public School and Aspect 
Hunter.  
 

Life is short, Occasionally bend the rules,... 

 

GLEEMANôS PALLET SALE - Sat. 13 April  
By the time I arrived at the 'Gleeman's Pallet Sale' the 

parking lot was full to capacity. It was quite a show. 

There were about twenty or so vintage trucks parked on 

display. Our WSHTC membership supported this event 

in force.  The crowd milling around the pallets of  

merchandise reminded me of the showbag pavillion at 

the Easter Show... 
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Gleemanôs Pallet Sale Continued... 

If you brought your money with you there was a bargain to be 

made. And, I saw many of them in the arms of some happy 

customers walking out through the gates. Even while  

browsing for that elusive bargain there was lots of food and 

drink on offer to keep your engine going. There was real cof-

fee too! Even Fletch was there filming the 'goss' on the latest 

restoration and restorable acquisition projects.   

Gleeman's Truck Parts in Alfred Road, Chipping Norton, are 

sponsors of the Western Sydney Historical Truck Club's major 

event of the year, "Haulin' The Hume" which is now only two 

weeks away...  

Pre-ñHaulinô the Humeò Test and Tune Run - April 21 

Sunday April 21 was a perfect sunny day to get the olô 

girl out for a pre-Haulinô the Hume run just to make cer-

tain everything was operating as it should and without 

any oil leaks or other dramas. 

 

Participating trucks and their passengers set off from 

the truck checking area on the Northern Road just south 

of the roundabout at Glenmore Park.   

The destination was the Burragorang Lookout for lunch. 

From all reports received to date everyone had a great 

day. There were no dramas with the trucks, the view 

from the lookout was superb and lunch was whatever 

you had packed before you started the run. 

 

 


